
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Alan Clanin, General Manager 
Date: August 18, 2020          
Subject: Managers Report 
 
 

1. Covid-19 Response– 
For the health of our Staff, the District Office remains closed to walk in 
customers.   

2. Garage Roof Replacement – 
Bell Roofing of San Bernardino has completed the re-roofing and skylight 
replacement of the garage.  

3. Electra Well – 
 AdEdge Water Technologies is finalizing a formal quote for the Uranium 
Reduction System for the Electra Well.  A proposal and cost analysis is expected 
to be ready for approval at the September meeting.  
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